

STATE OF NEBRASKA

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY

Michael J. Linder

Director
Suite 400, The Atrium
1200 'N' Street
P.O. Box 98922
Lincoln, Nebraska 68509-8922

website: www.deq.state.ne.us

Phone (402) 471-2186 FAX (402) 471-2909

September 24, 2008

Mr. Bill Brecks City of Lexington 406 East 7th Street, PO Box 70 Lexington, NE 68850-0070

RE: 2007, LB1226 Annual Report

Dear Mr. Brecks:

The Department has received your annual report letter for the 2007 LB1226 Storm Water Management Plan Program grant awarded to City of Lexington. At this time, the Department is documenting your annual report as complete.

Thank you for your prompt submission. If you have any questions concerning the Storm Water Management Plan Program grant, please feel free to contact me at 402-471-6988.

Sincerely,

Mary Schroer

Source Water Coordinator / Watershed Planning Specialist